
 

 

 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
From:  Sarah Glogowski 
 
Re:  Hiring of Carlos Perez 
 
 
Carlos Perez will start employment as our new Business Manager on Monday, February 5, 2024.  
Carlos has significant experience in both accounting and human resources, as well as a college 
degree in accounting.  He is personable and professional, and we expect that he will be a great 
addition to our staff at Finger Lakes Library System. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Glogowski 
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